
Parking here for
“Just a Minute…”

…is 60 seconds too long!

NEVER park in a space reserved for
people with disabilities UNLESS you

have a permit, placard or handicapped
parking plates. It’s the courteous thing

to do—and it’s the law.

REMEMBER: Do not park in the
striped access aisles next to spaces

reserved for people with disabilities,
even if you have a permit or plates.

Access aisles provide room for
wheelchair users to transfer safely to

and from their vehicles.

Learn more about the laws 
on reserved parking for 
people with disabilities. 

Contact United Spinal Association at:

National Headquarters

(800) 404-2898 
www.unitedspinal.org
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